
               
                         R O C K Y  P O I N T  U N I O N  F R E E  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T  

     90 Rocky Point – Yaphank Road 
     Rocky Point, New York 11778 

 
Telephone: (631) 744-1600                                                                                  Fax: (631) 849-7558 

  
Good Afternoon Rocky Point Parents/Guardians, 
 
 As you know, we will be transitioning to the ParentSquare communication platform this 
summer. We wanted to follow up with you regarding the ParentSquare invitations we sent out last on 
June 26th via e-mail. If you have not already done so, we would ask that you please check your e-
mail and accept that invitation, so that you can finalize your account. 
 
 If you did not receive an e-mail invitation, or have any difficulty accepting the invite and 
finalizing your account, we ask that you please submit a support ticket by clicking the following link: 
https://fs10.formsite.com/WilsonWeb/phffhjl8rp/index  
 
 We also wanted to share a video tutorial, detailing many of the features and functions of 
ParentSquare: https://vimeo.com/678443118/eef27f8b26 
 
 While some of these features will not be available until the start of the 2024-2025 school year, 
we wanted to proactively provide this information, to help you to become more familiar with the 
system. We will be sharing additional resources and information about ParentSquare learning 
opportunities later this summer. 
 

We are excited to be moving to this communication platform, and to continue our ongoing 
partnership in supporting our students. 
 
Have a wonderful summer! 
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